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Brittany Donley from the Judicial Board came to announce that there are J-board 
applications at the Van Zile front desk. If you’re interested, please fill out and turn 
one in by October 24th to the front desk.  

Nathan is still looking for people interested in Tour Team. If you’d like to be on 
the list, and show prospective students around Putnam, or if you’d just like more 
information, contact Nathan Pollock at npd88@ksu.edu.  

Ellen reported about the Homecoming meetings. Putnam is taking charge of the 
Spirit Sign and the float. A trailer is still needed for the float; if you know one that 
would be usable for the week of homecoming; please contact Greg at 
gregb@ksu.edu. Crazy Cat Kickoff is the first event of the week and starts at 
7:30pm Sunday Oct. 19th in Weber arena. Go and watch the Putnam team 
compete in the hilarious events!  

Christie is still waiting for the Hall’s total monetary balance.  

Ice cream will also be given to second floor as an additional prize for winning 
Floor Wars.  

A pumpkin carving program was discussed, Grace also mentioned a trip to a 
pumpkin patch/corn maze for the weekend before Halloween.  

The theme for the November Feast was decided to be Lord of the Rings. Dress as 
your favorite character and enjoy the food; Fellowship of the Rings will be shown 
after dinner.  

$50.02 was allotted to Nathan for his trip to the leadership conference MACURH.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next meeting will be Oct. 19th at 7pm in the lobby. Anyone is welcome; 
residents receive a RESPECT point for attending! 

 

Upcoming Events 

Homecoming: Oct 20th-25th  

Zombie Education Program: Oct. 29th 

Halloween Party: Oct. 31st  

Election Night Program: Nov. 4th 

Lord of the Rings Feast: Nov. 16th  
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